
Chantilly Montessori School
Family Lunch Visit Procedures

Background:

Chantilly Montessori School values strong family involvement in our school. Research indicates
that strong Family support and involvement leads to student academic success. Families are
encouraged to visit their students for lunch to see first-hand the progress being made in terms
of lunch etiquette, grace and courtesy, table manners, and social conversations. To ensure other
areas of our school day are not interrupted, please follow the procedures listed below:

1. Please email Ms. Marjorie marjorie.frick@cms.k12.nc.us and your child’s classroom 24

hours in advance to let them know you are interested in coming for lunch.  This must be

done for safety purposes.

2. Sign-in to Lobby Guard with a driver's license and get a visitor sticker.

3. If your child’s class eats in the cafeteria, meet your child’s class in the cafeteria. Family

members will sit with their child and the child is able to invite one friend to sit at the

center tables with them.

4. If your child’s class eats in the classroom, the family member can pick up the child to

take them to eat in the cafeteria or at an outside picnic table directly behind the

teacher’s classroom.  The child is able to invite one friend to sit either in the cafeteria or

outside at a picnic table.

5. When the child’s lunch time is complete, the child will join their class and visitors must

sign out of the building.  Please refrain from walking around the building or staying in

the child’s classroom.

6. Mobile phones should not be used during lunch with your child.
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